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From: Miller, Sarah E. 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:16 AM 
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Subject: FW: IRRC Websne - New Message " 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us [mailto:ContactForm@state.pa.us] 
Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 9:09 AM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Edward 

Last Name: Moorehead 

Company: Retired 

Email: patriot6@comcast.net 

Subject: IRRC Number 2976 

Message: 
I believe the States should control their education institutions and not the Federal Government. When you 
accept funds from the Fed"s, you are bound by their rules on how you use it. If a State want's to be 
independant,from the Fed's, then stop accepting their money, if not.,then the state is no longer in control. 


